“Protecting the safety of airline passengers and protecting our civil liberties are not mutually exclusive.  There is no question that we must ensure safe air travel and protect our nation from terrorist threats.  However, in this instance the TSA has gone too far.  There must be a balance between our safety and our civil liberties.  The preservation of our way of life is dependant upon the freedoms we share as Americans.  Government bureaucrats should not dictate to the American public which liberties we are entitled to.  It is hard for me to believe, that in the United States of America, we cannot find a better solution to ensure the security and safety of the general public,” said Heller.      
